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PROFIT WARNING

This announcement is made by Nan Hai Corporation Limited (the ‘‘Company’’, and together
with its subsidiaries, the ‘‘Group’’) pursuant to Rule 13.09(2) of the Rules Governing the
Listing of Securities on The Stock Exchange of Hong Kong Limited (the ‘‘Listing Rules’’)
and the Inside Information Provisions (as defined in the Listing Rules) under Part XIVA of
the Securities and Futures Ordinance (Chapter 571 of the laws of Hong Kong).

The board of directors of the Company (the ‘‘Board’’) hereby informs the shareholders and
potential investors of the Company that the Group is expected to record a profit of
approximately HK$5 million to HK$15 million for the six months ended 30 June 2019,
when compared to the profit of approximately HK$997.6 million for the six months ended
30 June 2018.

The Board considered that the expected decrease was primarily due to: (i) the decrease of
the profit from the property development segment which is affected by the revenue
recognition of the property development business, and the accrued expenses of deferred
income tax; and (ii) the decrease of the performance of the culture and media services
segment, which is affected by the decrease of the box office and admission of audiences in
China, and the first-time adoption of Hong Kong Financial Reporting Standard 16 — Leases.

The information contained in this announcement is solely based on a preliminary assessment
by the management of the Company on the unaudited consolidated management accounts of
the Group, which have not been audited or reviewed by the auditors of the Company, and is
therefore subject to change. Such financial information will be subject to finalization and
necessary adjustments. The interim results announcement of the Group for the six months
ended 30 June 2019 is expected to be published later this month and the corresponding 2019
interim report will be published subsequently.
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Shareholders and potential investors of the Company are advised to exercise caution

when dealing in the shares of the Company.

By Order of the Board
Nan Hai Corporation Limited

Liu Rong

Executive Director and Chief Executive Officer

Hong Kong, 14 August 2019
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